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Belfast, Maine 

 
But Still I Am One Receives Maine Community Foundation Grant to Support  
its Work in Serving Unhoused and Home-Insecure High School Students in 
Waldo County   
 
But Still I Am One has received a $10,000 grant from the Wild Blue Fund of 
the Maine Community Foundation. These monies will be used to provide PEX 
prepaid Visa cards to high school students who are experiencing home-
insecure situations such as couch surfing, living in a car, an abandoned 
building, a tent, or outdoors.  
 
The grant will help these students by furnishing them with resources to buy 
important necessities when they are needed.  Giving these young people 
greater agency over their own lives will help them achieve their goals and 
flourish. 
 
But Still I Am One was founded in 2021 with a mission of providing services 
to people ages 16 to 21 who live in Waldo County and are unhoused or 
experiencing home insecurity. For more information, visit butstilliamone.org 
or contact Neva Allen at 207-200-4232. 
 
The Maine Community Foundation brings people and resources together to 
build a better Maine through strategic giving, community leadership, 
personalized service, local expertise, and strong investments. To learn more 
about the foundation, visit www.mainecf.org. 
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